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MEDICAL STUDENT FROM PONTOTOC RECEIVES AWARD FOR MERIT, CHARACTER 
  
For more information contact Jack Mazurak at (601) 984-1970 or jmazurak@umc.edu. 
 
JACKSON, Miss. – Pontotoc native Casey Taylor, a second-year medical student at the 
University of Mississippi Medical Center, was announced Friday as one of five recipients 
of a $600 Douglas Willis Memorial Scholarship. 
 
Taylor was selected for his good character, merit and the promise he holds for the field 
of medicine.  
 
Dr. LouAnn Woodward, vice dean of the School of Medicine and associate vice chancellor 
for Health Affairs at UMMC, congratulated Taylor and the other recipients during the 
School of Medicine Honors Day, a ceremony held Friday at the Norman C. Nelson Student 
Union.  
 
Taylor’s wife, Laura, his grandmother Faye Robbins of Pontotoc, and parents, Danny and 
Debbie Taylor also of Pontotoc, attended the Honors Day ceremony and following 
reception. 
 
Taylor, who attended Itawamba Community College, graduated from University of 
Mississippi with a bachelor’s degree in biology.  
 
“I came to decide on medicine for certain when I was younger and I was in the hospital 
visiting a relative who was ill. I remember feeling helpless in the hospital with my family, 
and this drove me to want to help other people in times of sickness and similar 
helplessness. I had always previously thought about entering medicine, but this event 
helped solidify my decision,” Taylor said. 
 
“Receiving this award was a huge honor for me, and I was very excited.”  
 
The Douglas Willis Memorial Scholarship was established in 1969 and is given annually to 
promising second-year medical students. Also receiving the scholarship this year were 
Austin Faulkner of Jackson, William Hay of Brookhaven, Matthew Prater of Collinsville and 
Michael Weiland of Vicksburg. 
  
 

----- 
 
PHOTO CAPTION 
From left, Faye Robbins, Laura, Casey, Debbie and Danny Taylor attended the University 
of Mississippi School of Medicine Honors Day ceremony on Friday, April 30. Casey Taylor, 
a second-year medical student, received a Douglas Willis Memorial Scholarship. 
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Please forward this message to colleagues who might be interested. If you wish to be 
removed from this list or know of a colleague to add, send an e-mail message to:  
LAGriffin@pubaffairs.umsmed.edu. 



The University of Mississippi Medical Center, located in Jackson, is the state’s only 
academic medical center. University of Mississippi Health Care represents the clinical 
programs of the Medical Center and includes University Hospitals and Health System and 
University Physicians, the faculty group practice. UMMC encompasses five health science 
schools, including medicine, nursing, health related professions, dentistry and graduate 
studies, as well as the site where University of Mississippi pharmacy students do their 
clinical training. The Medical Center’s threefold mission is to educate tomorrow’s health-
care professionals, conduct innovative research to improve human health, and to provide 
the highest quality care available to the state’s citizens. A major goal of the Medical 
Center is the improvement of the health of Mississippians and the elimination of health 
disparities.  For more information, contact the Division of Public Affairs at 601-984-1100 
or visit us on the Web at http://info.umc.edu/. 
 
 
 


